
Dear Fowlerville Families: 
As we respond to the changing directives and guidance put out by state and federal government 
to minimize the potential effects of the Coronavirus, the Fowlerville Community Schools 
recognize the challenges that many of our families face. With work hours being limited in many 
sectors, child-care expenses while school is out, and the reduction of available groceries in 
many stores, we know many of our families are being affected. To assist in relieving the strain, 
we are partnering with Gleaners’ Community Food Bank to distribute food to all of our students’ 
families. 
On Thursday, March19th, and Thursday, April 2nd, a small group of volunteers will be handing 
out food at the high school. Any member of a student’s family can come to the main entrance of 
the high school (straight in front of the drive near the LED sign on Grand Avenue just south of 
Sharp Road) between 4:00 and 6:00 p.m. Approximately two weeks of food for each student will 
be distributed to the family member. 
There are other resources available to support families during this time as well. These include: 
Breakfast sandwiches are being distributed from 9:00 until 11:00 this week at Kodet’s Hardware. 
Check out their Facebook page for more information 
at https://www.facebook.com/Kodetstruevalue/. Lunch is being distributed at the Torch 180 at 
their new building at 131 Mill Street (next to the Fowlerville Village Fire Department in the old 
library). More information is available at their website at https://www.torch180.org/free-
lunches.html. Families in need of support could also call the Family Impact Center at (517) 223-
4428. The Impact Center is open limited hours each Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. Families in 
need are encouraged to call. 
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